
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Mindy, 

Christina Erwin [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=4DDDBFF2E8414460ABDCAAEFC2D500DD-CHRISTINA E] 
7/19/2018 10:00:15 AM 
Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]; Lisa Trifiletti [lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com] 

Brian Boxer [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=a4f8c4ab743d4d5194aa8b3d8c519c29-Brian Boxer]; Fred Jackson 
[fljackson@cityofinglewood.org] 

RE: Mon the 23rd 

cancelling makes sense, and I just sent out that notification. what are they doing to the site plan? We 
have not seen anything beyond what was discussed when we met at the AECOM offices. Any insight would be 
helpful. 

Thanks, 
Christina 

Christina Erwin 
Environmental Planning Program Manager 
ESA I Environmental Science Associates 
916.231.1271 direct I 916.564.4500 main 
cerwin@esassoc.com I www.esassoc.com 

-----original Message-----
From: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2018 8:39 AM 
To: Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com>; Lisa Trifiletti <lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com> 
cc: Brian Boxer <BBoxer@esassoc.com>; Fred Jackson <fljackson@cityofinglewood.org> 
subject: RE: Mon the 23rd 

I agree that we should keep the llam call but cancel the afternoon. Christina and Brian, one thing I 
want to discuss on Monday is how the site plan reconfiguration/non-finalization of site access plan 
impacts the timeline. We need to communicate any anticipated delay to the applicant, after we discuss. 
Thanks! 

Respectfully, 
Mindy Wilcox, AICP : Planning Manager : City of Inglewood Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard : Inglewood, CA 90301 
V(310) 412-5230 : F(310) 412-5681 : mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org 

EXCELLENCE in Public Service. COMMITMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed. 

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL. 

-----original Message-----
From: Christina Erwin [mailto:CErwin@esassoc.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 8:35 AM 
To: Lisa Trifiletti <lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com> 
cc: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>; Brian Boxer <BBoxer@esassoc.com>; Fred Jackson 
<fljackson@cityofinglewood.org> 
subject: Re: Mon the 23rd 

Lisa, 

I think a check-in call makes sense, even if it's brief. Keep the 11:00 am call, cancel the 1:00 pm call? 
No need for a face-to-face meeting if there is not significant substantive information to share. 

Thanks, 
Christina 

Christina Erwin 
ESA I 916.231.1271 
cerwin@esassoc.com 

>on Jul 18, 2018, at 7:32 AM, Lisa Trifiletti <lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com> wrote: 



> 
>Good morning team, 
> 
> I Hope you are well and having a good morning I am wondering about whether or not we should have a 
meeting on Monday the 23rd. I have reached out to Loren and Dennis to find out if they have anything new 
to share and waiting for a response, but at this point I still do not see a need for another workshop 
without an updated site plan. Do you guys believe we need to get together in person or should we just do 
a check-in call? 
> 
> Lisa Trifiletti 
> (310) 738-2099 


